
To:        Town of Glen Town Board 
From:   Town of Glen Planning Board 
Re:        Industrial Solar Moratorium 
Date:    July 12, 2021 
 
Supervisor John Thomas, Board Members, 
 
As you are aware, Large Industrial Solar Generation facilities are targeting localities having open, accessible prime 
land across NYS and more specifically, Montgomery County and the Town of Glen. Companies proposing to 
construct generating facilities in excess of 25 Megawatts are by the NYS Legislative Process creation of 94-c siting 
regulations exempt from our local planning process. Removal of local over-site and control ultimately removes our 
right to self-determination, protecting our Town’s natural resources, and the adherence to our adopted 
comprehensive plan. 
 
The Town of Glen Planning Board collectively and respectively requests the Town Board of the Town of Glen to 
sponsor and enact without delay a “Time for review” in the  form of an Industrial  Solar construction moratorium in 
the Town of Glen  
 
Tim Reilly 
 


